
Reference: FS326156209

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 21/0847/FUL

Address: The One O Clock Club Marble Hill Park Richmond RoadTwickenhamTW1 2NL

Proposal: Demolition of the existing buildings and erection of a new building for use as a children's play space, nursery

and community hub (Class E(f), Class F2), installation of landscaping and associated works

Comments Made By

Name: Mr Heinrich Sedlacek

Address: 18 Beaufort Road Twickenham TW1 2PQ

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: I object to this Application on the following points: 
1. This area is a conservation area and no major changes should be undertaken. The children's club house looks
dilapidated and we have no objection to demolishing and rebuilding on the same existing footprint. However the proposed
planning application would increase considerably the footprint which is totally objectionable. The proposed increase in
footprint would add new commercial enterprises. 

2. The existing noise level in the summer playground is well above acceptable. However, we have accepted this all along
but to increase the amount of noise because of the new proposals of space would infringe on our privacy of noise level
considerably. 

3. Traffic would increase considerably due to the extra amount of visitors. 

4. To increase opening hours without specific timing is unacceptable as it could be extended and nuisance noise due to
traffic would infringe on our privacy.


